Blair PTSA General Membership Meeting
February 16, 2021
6:00pm via Zoom

I.  Minutes from Approved

II. Treasurer Report

A.
B.

Donations are coming in.
Checks have been dispersed for Mini-grants

III. SRO Resolution Conversation

A.

B.

C.

D.

MCCPTA has put forth a resolution urging MCPS to discontinue SROs on high school
campuses.

1. Background information on the proposed resolution was presented.

2. SROs are not MCPS employees - they are police officers.

One goal of this PTSA meeting is information gathering to get a feel for how the Blair
community feels about the resolution.

Participants went to break-out rooms (each one had a facilitator).

After break out session each group reported back.

IV. Counseling Department Presentation - Ms. Soriano

A.
B.
C.

Working with each grade to discuss teenage metal health. Just completed 9th grade.
Presented information about mental health.

Covered skills for being a good friend and parent.

1. ACT - Acknowledge - Care - Tell

V. Principal’s Report - Ms. Johnson:

TmOOwe

Please read Principal’s Report

2nd semester material are being distributed

There will be a Return to School meeting on February 22, 2021.

SATs scheduled for 11th grade April 13. PSAT for 10th graders (date tbd)
Graduation scheduled for June 2, 2021.

Lifetouch Deadline - February 28, 2021



